
San Francisco non-profit workers are out on the frontline providing the
essential services. To take on the issues plaguing San Francisco—homeless,
drug addiction, and mental health crises—we need need to pay our frontline
non-profits workers a living wage. When we cannot recruit and retain trained
professionals to look after the most vulnerable among us, we all suffer. 

It’s time the City and County increases poverty wages paid to workers
responsible for ensuring San Francisco’s most vulnerable are housing secure,responsible for ensuring San Francisco’s most vulnerable are housing secure,
find treatment for drugs, and secure timely and adequate mental health services.

MAY 15, 2023 12 ظ PM ظ SF CITY HALL STEPS

RAISE THE WAGE FOR
FRONTLINE WORKERS!

WHAT’S GOING ON ظ WHY WE ARE FIGHTING

Lunch is provided by RSVP, by calling the
Member Resource Center at 1-877-687-1021

TELL THE MAYOR AND
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS:


